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Together in truth and faith we learn and grow as God’s family  

St Francis Catholic Primary School 

 

19th February 2024 

Chaplaincy Team Lent Fundraising 

Lent Through A Lens competition 

 

Lent is a time to look carefully, so we can repent and change for the better. 
Looking carefully can also help us to appreciate things more.  

Why not practise by getting involved in the 'Lent Through A Lens' Competition!  

To take part, you will need to take a photograph of what Lent means to you. Look 
out for something that best represents Lent. It may help you to make a list of all 
the things that come to mind when you think of Lent.  

Remember that Lent is the old word for Spring, so you could also think of Spring 
images e.g. snowdrops, buds on trees, chicks, lambs.  

Once you have taken your photograph, please hand it in to Mrs Pearson along with 
50 pence. 

The photograph can just be printed on paper. If you can not print it off at home, 
please email it to the school office so they can send it on to the Chaplaincy Team. 

Make sure you include your name and class on the back of the photograph. 

You have until Wednesday 27th March to enter the competition.  

The Chaplaincy team will pick their favourite photographs on Thursday 28th March 
and the top three winners will each win an Easter egg! Good luck! 
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